TOWN OF WEST SENECA

Brian I. Abams
SUPERINTENDENT OF
FhGrway DEPARTMENT

TO: Honorable Town Board
FROM: Brian Adams
DATE: November 10, 2021

RE: HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT-DUMP TRUCK

Dear Honorable Town Board:

Given the uncertainty with the current vehicle market, it is imperative to act on securing
equipment when given the opportunity. Please approve the request allowing the Highway
Superintendent to complete a purchase order with Beam Mack Sales Service (Buffalo Truck) referencing
the Onondaga County Heavy Truck Statewide Contract #8996 in the amount of $160,989.42. The
purchase will be for a new tandem axel dump truck for the Highway Department. Funds will be available
in the equipment capital reserve line for 2021 or the equipment line as allocated in the 2022 preliminary
budget depending on delivery date of the vehicle.

Sincerely,

<

Brian Adams

Superintendent of Highways
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